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June 8,2006 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: Michael Stogner 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Cancel Request for Administrative Approval for Simultaneous Dedication of 
Jayhawk #1 well (API No. 30-025-34329) and Jayhawk "35" State # 3 well, 1504' FSL 
& 428' FWL, Unit L, Section 35, T19S, R37E, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

Chevron wishes to cancel the request made on April 4, 2006 for administrative approval to 
Simultaneously Dedicate the allowable for the Monument Tubb to the Jayhawk #1 well and the 
Jayhawk "35" State #3 well on a standard 80-acre oil spacing and proration unit. 

It is my understanding that the S/2 SW of Section 35, Township 19 South, Range 37 East, Lea 
County, New Mexico is a standard 80-acre lay-down oil spacing and is currently dedicated to 
Chevron's Jayhawk #1 well (API No. 30-025-34329). 

Your attention to this request is appreciated. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
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cc: NMOCD District 1 - Hobbs, NM 
Andrew Lawther 
Well File 


